DIVISION OF OCCUPATIONAL AND PROFESSIONAL LICENSING

Professional Licensing Boards 500 N. Calvert Street, Room 308 Baltimore, MD 21202

July 24, 2020

PDH365.com 1101 Ludlow Street Unit 1610 Philadelphia, PA 19017

Dear Applicant:

Thank you for your recent submission to the Continuing Professional Competency (CPC) Standards Committee, Maryland Board for Professional Engineers. The Committee approved PDH365.com, as provider of Continuing Professional Competency requirements, as stipulated in the regulations.

If you have any further questions, feel free to contact the Continuing Professional Competency Committee at 410-230-6260 or dloplprofessionalengineers-labor@maryland.gov.

Thank you for your company's participation in assuring the highest level of professionalism in engineering in the State of Maryland.

Sincerely,

Ruby Courtney

Board Administrator

Maryland Board for Professional Engineers